
 
 
 
 

Date:  
 

Email:  
 
 

Dear, 
 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240715. 

 
Responses are provided below each part request. 

You requested the following information: 

 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 
following information from the Temporary Staffing Procurement Department. 
Please may you provide me with: 

 
 The date when South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 

will commence signing up agencies for the new RM6281 Workforce Alliance 
framework. 

 
SECAmb works to the Crown Commercial Service Framework. Further information 
regarding this can be found online, here: About CCS 

 
The Trust does not have any involvement in agencies joining central procurement 
frameworks such as you mention, so is unable to advise on the process. 

 
 The timeline and process for newly approved agencies on the RM6281 

framework to sign up to provide staffing under Lot 1 (Nursing and 
Midwifery) and Lot 4 (Social Care). 

 
Please refer to the Trust response above which applies to this part request also. 

The Trust understanding is that these processes were completed late in 2023. 

 The name of the staff/individual responsible for deciding and signing up 
agencies that supply clinical temporary staff or workers, including their 
names, email addresses, phone numbers, and report email addresses. 

 
The Trust does not provide individual names or contact details in response to FOI 
requests. Enquires can be made by emailing enquiries@secamb.nhs.uk. 



Alternatively, names and roles of SECAmb Employees already in the public domain 
can be found via our website here: Welcome to SECAmb. 

 
Please provide this information in writing or by responding to this in an email. 

 
 
 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


